

Thank You Reception

Please join us after mass on Sunday, April 10, 2016 as we say a huge thank you to Deacon Jim Watt, Carole Watt, Acolyte Art Corona, Catalina Corona and Cathy Berka. These individuals have retired and we want to thank them for their years of service.

St. Francis Altar Society

Reminder—Meeting following Mass today!

Please join us in honoring our retirees on Sunday, April 10, 2016 following Mass as we say thank you to the Watts, the Corona's and Cathy Berka!

April Duties

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 Coffee Hour—7; No Duty—9

Covenant of Love - April 16, 2016

Date Night Saturday, April 16th @ 7:00 PM Old Antler's Building, Corner of 1st & Washington. Couples of all ages are welcome to attend. Come enjoy a relaxing evening with other couples. We will have a guest speaker that night.

Please bring an appetizer to share and a beverage of your choice. Ben and Cynthia Norton will be hosting. Contact Cynthia Norton at 541-523-5652 for more information.

The beautiful Easter Lilies were In Memory Of:

Donated By:

Lyle & Marguerite Laeger

Jerry & Mary Kincaid

Roger & Dawn Coles

rioger a Dawn ooic

Helen Swilling

Juanita Barker

Wayne & Marilyn Bloom

Doris & Ron Hutton

Joe and Agnes Heck

Hershel & Elaine Wood

MaryLynne Evans

Julie French

Roy Hutchings

Joan George

Betty Rouse

Jim & Carole Watt

Mary Banta

Gene & Millie Wall

Art & Silvia Kreger

Frank & Joan Rasmussen

Karen Cloudt

Mike & Toni Phillips Gorden & Judy Schroeder St. Francis Altar Society

Michelle Curtis

Family and Friends of the Laegers

Bob & Joan Scarbrough , Annetta & Claude Kincaid

Bob & Kathrine Brätt

Everett & Virgene Payton, Bernal & Lois Coles

Daughter Debra

Leonard Barker, Heather Freauff, Judy McGaughey

The Munhall & Bloom families

Leta Fischer

Wood and Osborn Family Members

V Ray & Dorothy Evans

Jim French, The French & MacKenzie Families

Roy & Leona Hutchings

Al Welter, Sally George, Wilbur & Margaret McGaughey

Michael Rouse, Jeffrey Rouse

Bob & Myrtle Dickard & Bill & Vivian Watt

Dave Banta

Tim Wall

Deceased family members

Rasmussen, Smit & McDonough families

The Fericks family, Nikki, Joe, Lena, Liz, Anna,

Ted, Clair, Romona, Louse, Gary

Carl & Maxine Warner

Family of Judy & Gorden Schroeder

Deceased Members

Mary Margaret Hansen

Religious Education



Thomas was not present when Jesus met with the disciple after he rose. This made Thomas the biggest doubter, he told the disciple "I won't believe it until I see it with my own eyes."

Today's Gospel tells us that, a week later, Thomas did see Jesus. Jesus told Thomas he may touch his hands and put his hand in the wound in his side. Then Thomas believed it was Jesus. He also told Thomas that there would be many who would never have a chance to do what Thomas did, but they would believe and they would be blessed.

This week talk about your Baptism and how it makes you a child of light. In Baptism, you receive the Light of Christ and you also receive the power to be like him. Ask Jesus to help you shine your light on others so they will come to know you and believe in you.

RE Notes For April 6th

- Wednesday RE Classes 7 to 8.
- Teachers meeting 6:15 pm in rectory.
- Meeting with student and parent to make banner for First Holy Communion 7—8 pm in the Parish Hall.

Many thanks go to all you women who were able to attend our retreat with Bishop Cary on March 12.

We had women from Baker, Halfway, and La Grande! To those women who were unable to attend, I hope you will be able to come next time we are able to arrange a Day of Reflection.

Special thank you to Kathy Fisk for arranging for the delicious lunch and snacks for the retreat as well as the ladies who brought the food for all of us to enjoy. All of us were truly blessed by your making this day possible for us to pause and reflect. Thank you again, Tay Mohr



Thank you to all of the donors and people who helped with this year's Easter Egg Hunt. It was a huge success! Colleen Collier

Knights of Columbus

Breakfast—Sunday April 10th

Please join us for breakfast on Sunday April 10, 2016. Menu will be breakfast casserole, fruit and hashbrowns. Please join us as we honor our retirees.

Annual Chili Feed & Silent Auction—April 16th

Besides some excellent 'house chili' PLUS those entered in the 'tasting contest', this event will also feature a Silent Auction. We welcome all new and/or "gently-used" items. So look around the home, garage, ranch buildings for items you no long use or want.

As last year, there will be special tables for Christmas items, you no longer intend to use. Mark your calendar, check your chili recipe, look for silent auction items.

PLAN TO ATTEND !!